
 

 

 

 

LPAC Elections: 

Leigh PAC annual elections for executive positions will be held on May 2/2012 at 7pm in the Adult Ed 

Room at the school. The PAC meeting will follow the elections. Please come out and support your child’s 

school. 

 

We also will be holding a vote on how to spend our 2011-2012 gaming money. In a normal school year 

we spend this money on transportation for the student’s field trips, but due to teachers job action the 

students are not attending any field trips this year. We have $5,000.00 in gaming funds that need to be 

spent before the end of June 2012. We will be holding a vote on how to spend the money so bring your 

ideas. This money is limited on how it is spent; we can only spend it on sports equipment, playground 

equipment, school team uniforms, music equipment and a few more items. Please come and join us for 

this very important meeting.  

 

DATE May 20/2012 

 

At the school 7:00pm 

 

 


